









ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs V. A Bradley

Monday 3rd June 2024

Dear Parents

We will be holding a Father's Day brunch on Friday 14th June. Please do come and join us between 8am and 9am for a sausage or bacon baguette, hash brown and tea or coffee. Please complete the short form by clicking on the link below to book your place and your child/children's place. The cost will be £3.30 and will be charged via School Money.

Please note the form will close on Monday 10th June 2024. Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept bookings after this date.

https://forms.office.com/e/SykLyLd7JM

Kind regards

Vicki Bradley

Headteacher